
 

           
 
 

Dear House of Representatives, 
 
I am writing in support of HB4036. 
 
It was surprising to me that school districts could actually exclude home schooled children from these 
activities. How would their exclusion in anyway benefit the school district who is getting a tax windfall 
from homeschool parents. 
 
Please pass this bill. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Luis Machuca 
10760 NW Helvetia Rd. 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
 
 
  


